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The Old Downs Residential Care Home residents share an
afternoon tea with the Nellsar News

A new issue of the Nellsar News has come out and our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home couldn’t wait to

see it! With the weather warming up again, we decided to make the most of it. As it also happened to be National Afternoon

Tea Week, we combined the two for a perfect afternoon, adding our latest newsletter into the mix.

We set up in our beautiful sensory garden, where tea was poured and each table had a copy of the newsletter to enjoy. Our

residents love seeing their pictures in the magazine and seeing what our sister Nellsar Homes have been up to. The magazine has

such a wonderful mix of stories and photos; we like to read it together and then chat about the different articles. This gets us all

talking and we take inspiration from the activities and events we see other Homes enjoying.

It’s more than just a newsletter – it’s a way to stay connected, feel part of something bigger, and celebrate all the

wonderful things happening across the Nellsar family.

We love the Nellsar News!

View the latest edition – Issue 22

View previous editions of the Nellsar News
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